
Transferring Department of Corrections Land to the City of Beloit; HB 2214

HB 2214 authorizes the Secretary of Administration,  on behalf  of  the Department  of 
Corrections, to convey real estate adjacent to the site of the former Beloit Juvenile Correctional 
Facility to the City of Beloit.  This 6.38-acre tract of land was inadvertently omitted when the 
former juvenile correctional facility was transferred to the City of Beloit in 2010 (KSA 76-2221). 
All costs related to the conveyance will be paid by the City of Beloit.
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